
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes for Thursday, May 9th, 2002     7 P. M. 
 
1) Call to Order:  Bruce Ecker, Chairman 
                             Bob Niederhauser, Vice Chairman 
                            Janice Johnson, Secretary 
                            Norm Mutchler, Commission Member 
                            John Yost, Airport Manager 
                            Brenda Yost, Airport Manager 
                            Mike Cherry, City Engineer 
                            Fred Krumwiede, Guest 
Absent:  Bob Bauman, Commission Member 
 
2) Approval of Minutes:  Minutes had been distributed to the commission members. 

Bob Niederhauser moved to accept the minutes as presented.  Motion seconded by 
Norm Mutchler.  Motion carried.   

3) Financial Report:  Financial Report for month of April 2002 was presented, along 
with comparative of April  2001 and Budget for 2002.  Information was reviewed and 
placed on file.   

4) Approval of Bills:  Airport  Managers,  John and Brenda Yost presented a bill from 
Elsamiller Electric in the amount of $45.04 and a bill from Central Iowa Distributing 
for weed spray in the amount of $89.50.  Motion by Norm Mutchler, second by 
Janice Johnson to approve the payment of both bills.  Motion carried.   

5) New Business: Airport Managers, John and Brenda Yost provided the Commission 
with copies of letters received from Mike Marr the new Airport Inspector for the Iowa 
Department of Transportation and Brian Sires, President of Cedar Valley Air Charter 
LLC.  Both letters become part of these minutes by this reference.   
 
Yosts also informed the Commission that the Hangars are all now occupied.   
 
 
No further business appearing the meeting was adjourned by motion of Norm 
Mutchler, second by Bob Niederhauser. Motion carried. 
 
 
Janice Johnson 
Commission Secretary 
  

                             
                              


